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Senator Helen Polley asked: 
 
Would you be able to table those flyers for the committee? Is that possible, or should we just 
download them ourselves?  
 
Answer: 
 
The flyer ‘Fact Sheet - Information for consumers transitioning to consumer directed care 
(CDC)’ is available on the Department of Social Services Website at: 
https://www.dss.gov.au/our-responsibilities/ageing-and-aged-care/aged-care-reform/home-
care/fact-sheet-information-for-consumers-transitioning-to-consumer-directed-care-cdc. 
 
A copy is also attached for your information. 
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